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Other useful numbers 

Highways Hotline To report any problems with 
Highways, Lighting, Signs:         0300 111 8000  
https://apps2.staffordshire.gov.uk/web/reportfault/

#divSelectionHeader  
ESBC waste management: 0800 26 90 98 
 
ESBC Enforcement Team (Dog fouling): 
        01283 508576 
 
ESBC Planning Enquiries:    01283 508570 
 
Police: All non emergency calls:     101 
Greg Hall (Borough Councillor):    
greg.hall@eaststaffsbc.gov.uk 
 
Phillip Atkins (County Councillor):  
        01889 590922 
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Parish Council 
Meetings 

23rd February 
30th March 
27th April 
25th May 
7.00pm  

Abbots Bromley 
Village Hall  

Parish Assembly 

18th May 

6.30pm  

Abbots Bromley 

Village Hall 

Published by Abbots Bromley Parish Council parish.council@abbotsbromley.com 

Councillor   Tel no. 
 
 
 
 
 

• Mr K Baker (01283 840690) 

• Mr R Beaumont (07900 673902) 

• Mrs C Brown (01283 840291) 

• Mr P Freeman  (01283 840095) 
• Mr R Love (07958 509824) 

• Mr E Rodway-Bowden  (07583 367719) VC 

• Dr C Whorwood (07460 455241) CHAIR
  

Parish Clerk        Sarah Meads 
Telephone          01283 840891 
E-mail parish.council@abbotsbromley.com 
Website www.abbotsbromley.com/pc 
 

Abbots Bromley Neighbourhood Plan 

 

Following the receipt of informal comments from East Staffordshire 
Borough Council and advice from the Parish Council’s planning 
consultant Urban Vision Enterprise, the Parish Council agreed to 
postpone the pre-submission consultation on the draft Neighbourhood 
Plan timed for December.  

This consultation, under Regulation 14 of the Neighbourhood Planning 
(General) Regulations 2012, gives residents and businesses in the 
parish as well as various statutory bodies, the opportunity to influence 
the content of the plan before it is formally submitted to ESBC to be 
checked by an independent examiner.  

The revised plan may now be viewed on the Parish Council website: 
www.abbotsbromley.com and following the links to the Neighbourhood 
Plan.  

 

The Parish Council is also arranging a series of drop- in sessions at 
Church House where residents may view the plan and ask any 
questions: 

 

Saturday 5 February 10.00-12.00 

Saturday 12 February 10.00-12.00 

Wednesday 16 February 18.00-20.00 

Saturday 5 March 10.00-12.00 

 

Residents unable to view the plan online or attend the drop-in sessions 
may request a printed copy from the Clerk to Abbots Bromley Parish 
Council. 

 

The statutory 6 week consultation period will run from Monday 7
th
 

February to noon on Monday 21
st
 March 2022.  

 

All comments should be addressed to the Parish Clerk at the special 
email address abbotsbromleynp@gmail.com or by post to Mrs Sarah 
Meads, Clerk to Abbots Bromley PC, The Hayloft, Marsh Farm, Uttoxeter 
Road, Abbots Bromley, WS15 3EJ 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Abbots Bromley WI celebrates its centenary in 2022! 

To mark this wonderful milestone, we’re planning a weekend of events 

in June 2022 
 

To kick off, the WI will be organising a flower festival, “A Chorus of Flowers”, in St Nicholas’ 
Church on 18 and 19 June, where our talented flower arrangers, together with village societies, 
will decorate the church with flowers, garden arrangements and local produce. Over the same 
weekend, we’ll also host two concerts in the church with entertainment provided by Abbots 
Bromley choirs and several local musicians. 

All proceeds raised over the weekend will be shared between St Nicholas’ Church and Abbots 
Bromley Sports Association. 

Watch this space and village noticeboards for more details as we lead up 
to these fantastic events. And, of course, we’d love to see you there so 
mark your diaries now!   

 

 

 

Councillor 
Vacancies 

 

The Parish Council 
currently has two 

councillor vacancies.  If 
you are interested in 
becoming a Parish 

Councillor and would 
like more details then 
please do contact the 
Parish Clerk, Sarah 

Meads on 01283 
840891 or email  

parish.council@abbotsbromley.com 
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